Mav &4, 1988

Dear MACTLAC Executive Council Hember:

Fhil Rave has come wp with an exciting program for ow 1588
mestings & copy of the program is enclosed. also you will
find a copy of a letter Fhil has sent to schools with mainly
1 oor ¥ person chemistry departments in an attemspt to
encourage their attendance at the 1988 meeting.

apies of the 1987 Friday and
tings., Flease let me know of

Ernclosed vouw will +find o
Satuwrday Executive Council me
arny corrections,

I again call to vour attention the following notice whioh
appeared in the mailing of the minutes of the 1987 minutes.
We still need more openings.

FLEASE SEND AMY OFEMINGS AVATLARBLE TN YOUR SCHOOL TO OUR
FLACEMENT OFFICER, ANNE SHERREN (NORTH CENTRAL COLLEGE,
MEFERVT 3 whe GLHTE A FEW FERSONS HAVE THNEUIRED
AROLT HEE

Twor pages show edper for the 1987 meeting. Should we
think about raising the allocation to the host school to
1000 from the present $R007

I hope vou will have a wonderful swamer which will allow yvou
ton return in the fall full of energy (a5 usual)!

Girnceraly yOours,

A
f&f’ r}"v;“r'«’?»ﬂ T
Forrest Frank
SQecretarv-Treasurer
Illincie Weslevan University
Boloomingtorn, IL &1701



